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practicable upon receipt of this guidance and every year thereafter at the beginning of the school 
year, so parents and students can make timely and informed decisions.  
LEAs are encouraged to review the United States Department of Education’s Dear Colleague 
Letter regarding ESEA’s military provisions, which provides details regarding these requirements.  
 
For questions regarding these requirements, contact the Office of P-12 Education at 
NYSEDP12@nysed.gov or (518) 474-3862.  
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